SAFETY &
REVITALIZATION

PROJECT

Peninsula Road Safety &
Revitalization Project Completion:
Ribbon Cutting and Walk

Friday, November 29, 2024

Please join Mayor & Council for a ribbon cutting
and walk of Peninsula Road at 3:00 PM on
Friday, November 29, 2024 starting at the corner of
Forbes Rd & Peninsula Rd to celebrate the
completion of the Peninsula Road Safety &
Revitalization Project.




